
From: Pippin, Zach <zachpippin@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/23/2015 4:28:22 PM
Subject: Fwd: Dept of Admin Website and Logo Design

Attachments: admin_060215.pdf

Do we have any pre-approved language for this? 

Zach Pippin
Director of Digital Media
Governor Nikki Haley 
m. 803.528.9033
o. 803.734.8044
zachpippin@gov.sc.gov

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Kremlick, Lindsey" <lkremlick@oed.sc.gov>

To: "Pippin, Zach" <ZachPippin@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: RE: Dept of Admin Website and Logo Design
Date: June 23, 2015 at 10:14:18 AM EDT


Zach,
 
Attached is a PDF of the homepage for the new Department of Administration website we previewed with you. 
There is a section at the top of the page for a welcome message from Governor Haley. Will you please let me 
know what language you would like for us to include in this section? We need to have the finalized language 
ready no later than Monday, June 29th.  We will begin to bring the new website up at 5 p.m. on Tuesday, June 
30th. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
Lindsey
 

Lindsey O. Kremlick
Project Director, Office of the Executive Director | SC Budget & Control Board
Wade Hampton Building | 1200 Senate Street | Columbia, SC 29201
Office: (803) 896-0695 | Mobile: (803) 331-4482 | lkremlick@oed.sc.gov
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From: Pippin, Zach [mailto:zachpippin@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 3, 2015 4:57 PM
 
To: Kremlick, Lindsey
 
Subject: Re: Dept of Admin Website and Logo Design
 
Yes. I could drop by on Monday as of right now. 
 
Zach Pippin
Director of Digital Media
Governor Nikki Haley 
m. 803.528.9033
o. 803.734.8044
zachpippin@gov.sc.gov
 
 

 
On Jun 3, 2015, at 4:47 PM, Kremlick, Lindsey <lkremlick@oed.sc.gov> wrote:
 
Hi Zach,
 
I hope you’re doing well. We’ve been working with Mad Monkey on the design for the Department 
of Administration’s new website and logo. We have a draft of both that has been approved by 
management. Do you have any availability early next week to review the drafts with Mad Monkey 
and our project team?
 
Thanks,
 
Lindsey
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